Re: Objection to Planni
Council Ref: 2014/0150/P

Permission - Fifth Fioor, 45 New Compton St. Canden

Dear Mr Miller,

T'w

1o object to this development for the following reasons,

Tlive in Flat 10 Pendrell House, there have been a number of high rise buildings
recently built in the Denmark Street area. which has caused loss of light to my flat

The proposed new dev clopment will affect my kitchen area which has already
suffered from loss of light at present Lhave to have the lights in order 1o have
brightness in my kitchen and cannot use a blind as it would be far too dark. The
building in directly above my kitchen, It will also affect the window and light in the
hallway.

The loss of privacy and being overlooked is a real problem as drawing blinds makes it
far too dark even in daylight if this goes alhead my flat will surrounded on all sides. In
spring and summer the trees have leaves and this in addition blocks out even mare
light .

At least the rees lose there ieaves m the autumn and winter and 1 can look forward to
abit more light . Wilh the new development I would have no respite

This is the first time [ have writ 110 oppose a planning
local people should have a quality of life.

proposal and strongly feel
proy 21)




